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Regeneration and Planning 
Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall  
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 
 
Tel 020 7974 4444 
 
planning@camden.gov.uk  
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

 
 
 
 
Miss Grace Mollart 

   

Planning Potential Ltd 
148 Tooley Street    
London    
SE1 2TU 

Application Ref: 2017/7016/P 
 Please ask for:  John Diver 

Telephone: 020 7974 6368 
 
9 February 2018 

 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION 

 
Address:  
38 A Highgate West Hill 
London  
N6 6LS 

 
Proposal: Continuance of temporary change of use from C3 Residential to B1a Offices until 
the end of June 2018. 
 
Following the receipt of your request, I am writing to inform you that your application was 
withdrawn by the Council on 09 February 2018. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
John Diver   
Senior Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
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